Nicole Gaudette

From: Gerry Kaelin <gerry_kaelin@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 11:42 AM

To: Nicole Gaudette

Cc: tfitzgerald@mcnaul.com; EMHA fulaniman; jill EMHA landauer; karen beck
Subject: Video of eagle in 4825 E Mercer Way Tree today

Attachments: IMG_2246.MOV

Hi Nicole, please reference the attached video of an eagle in the large tree on the 4825 East Mercer Way property today
5/29/18.

Gerry Kaelin

Sent from my iPhone



